
2nd Grade!

Dear 2nd Grade Friends and Families, 

My name is Ms. Kelsey Homont and I will be your 2nd Grade Teacher for the 2023-

2024 school year! In just a few weeks, we will begin our 2nd Grade journey together, and 

I am so excited to meet and learn all about YOU!

This will be my fifth year teaching here at Doyle, and I am thrilled to start a new school 

year AND a new grade this fall!! Before joining the Soaring Eagles in 2019, I taught 

fourth grade in Philadelphia for six years. When I am not at school, I love spending time 

with my family and friends, playing with my dog Hank, going on hikes, and traveling to new 

places! I cannot wait to hear all about your favorite activities and places soon!

In 2nd Grade, we will learn many new and exciting things! We will read and write lots of 

different stories, learn about rocks and minerals, and explore animal habitats. We will also 

explore challenging math concepts such as addition to 1,000, multiplication and division, 

and problem solving. Finally, we will learn about each other and what makes us so special 

and unique! There are so many wonderful talents, gifts, and strengths that you have that 

you will share with your classmates and me all throughout the year!

I hope you enjoy the rest of your summer, and I cannot wait to meet you soon! Don’t 

forget to bring in your Summer Reading Bingo Bookmark on the first day of school! 

Hopefully we can be the class with the most participation!

I am looking forward to a great year ahead, filled with lots of awesome adventures!

Love,

Ms. Homont


